SJCPOA

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

May 18, 2008
 Canlis Building, Downtown Stockton
I. President Paul Brennan call meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.
Members Present:

Paul Brennan
Travis Rowe

La Tosha Walden

Rebekah Graham
Jaime Grant

Terrance Hampton
II. Report from President Paul Brennan: 
Report from Vice President Travis Rowe:  

· Tina Zakhary, SJCPOA Tax preparer, created a program to track our expenses.  Travis, Paul and Jaime met with her to review issues. 
· Sent letter to prospective member that he is not covered by PORAC or LDF, based upon his failure to sign up.
III. Old Business

· Secured location for Christmas Party, The Waterloo Inn.  
The date is set for December 20, 2008.  DJ has also been secured ($500.00).
IV. New Business

· Bud, Labor Representative, suggested we get in the “political game” much earlier.
· Paul reviewed the confidentiality of our Board members & responsibilities to our members.  
· Paul B. will send out a letter via email to General membership with being pro-active about their privacy rights.  They should be aware of anyone searching their personal space or office.
· Paul B. will address Administration, that the Association is not being notified of new hires or date of hire, will address with Administration.
· Travis will look into claim that Probation Officers are getting Subpoena for Dispositional cases.
Open Forum

Meeting Adjourned by Paul seconded by Travis Rowe.
Next Board Meetings: 06/19/2008 @ Marie Calendars
